Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

Region IV-A
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF QUEZON PROVINCE

UNNUMBERED MEMORANDUM

TO: OIC-Assistant Schools Division Superintendents,
Public Elementray School Heads
PESPA Quezon Chapter Officers

District Presidents and School Heads Association
All Others Concerned

FROM: ELIAS A. ALICAYA, JR. EdD
OIC-Schools Division Superintendent

SUBJECT: PESPA Meeting: DepEd Quezon Huntahan Elementary School Heads Edition
DATE : December 21, 2020

In reference to the letter request of PESPA Quezon Chapter President, Ronald V. Garcia, please
be advised to attend the Public Elementary School Principals Association (PESPA) meeting via
Zoom at 9:00am on December 23, 2020 with the following Meeting ID: 914 1707 1659 and Passcode:
12345.

Updates from Division Office regarding the 2021 Plans and Projects shall also be discussed.

Attendance is a must.

For strict compliance.
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Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education
Region IV-A CALABARZON
DIVISION OF QUEZON
Province of Quezon

December 17, 2020

ELIAS A. ALICAYA JR,
OIC-Schools Division Superintendent
Division of Quezon

Province of Quezon

Sir:
Greetings of Love and Peace!

This is m relation to the request of yours truly RONALDO V. GARCIA, in behalf of PESPA
Quezon Chapter as President, regarding the conduct of DepEd Quezon Kumustahan Elementary School
Heads Edition for consultation on different issues and concerns experienced and observed in relation to
our roles and responsibilities as Elementary School Heads. With your permission, may we invite the
PESPA Quezon Chapter Officers and all the District Presidents of School Heads Association on
December 23, 2020 at 9:00 am via online.

Hoping that this request will merit your favourable action and approval

Thank you very much

Respectfully yours,

V. GARCIA
PESPA QuezZon Chapter President
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ELIAS A, ALICAYA JR.
Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Officer- In-Charge
Office of the Schools Division Superintendent




Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education
Region IV-A CALABARZON
DIVISION OF QUEZON
Province of Quezon

ELIAS A, ALICAYA JR.
OIC-Schools Division Superintendent
Division of Quezon

Province of Quezon

Attn: WILBERT PORTEZA
ITO
Division of Quezon
Sir:
Greetings of Love and Peace!

This is in relation to the request of RONALDO V. GARCIA, in behalf of PESPA Quezon
Chapter as President, regarding the conduct of DepEd Quezon Kumustahan Elementary School Heads
Edition for consultation on different issues and concerns experienced and observed in relation to our
roles and responsibilities as Elementary School Heads. We would like to request that the attached letter
for the conduct of the Kumustahan be uploaded in the Official Website of Division of Quezon with the

meeting link.
Hoping that this request will merit your favourable action and approval.

Thank you very much,

Respectfully yours,

RONALDO V. "GARCIA
PESPA Quezon/Chapter President
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